
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2, 2012 

CELEBRATION OF BAPTISM  

We welcome Jackson Paul Palmer into the One Holy Catholic Church by the Sacrament of Holy 
Baptism. Jackson’s parents are Jeffrey and Laura Palmer and his Godparents are Elizabeth 

Schwert and John Palmer. 

 GOD SIGHTINGS  

Thank you to Bart Krug for picking up yard waste (hedge clippings) from the rectory. 

 PASTOR MARY’S GRATITUDE LIST  

#10. I’m grateful for how my parents nurtured my faith by bringing me regularly to church – 
sending me to Northfield School for Girls for two years and Wooster College (Ohio) for 
undergrad – supporting my love of music both choral and keyboard. 

#11. We’re thankful for the convenience of the Westville Dam area for walks. 

#12. I’m thankful for the opportunity to play a significant role at mileposts in people’s lives: 
birth, baptism, confirmation, marriage, death. 

#13. I’m thankful for the thoughtfulness of parish members – offers to help pack, get flowers 
ready for delivery, fill in for missing acolytes. 

#14. I’m grateful for company when we read Morning Prayer. 

#15. I’m grateful for the wisdom and humor our elders, especially Sof and Bev Kollios. 

#16. I am thankful that I was able to spend the final years of my mom and dad’s earthly lives 
physically close to them. 

  GATHERING ON HAMILTON STREET  

Our next gathering, which is open to parishioners and our neighbors on Hamilton Street, will be 
on Tuesday, September 4th, in Blakley Hall.  Come by yourself, with family, or with a friend, at 

whatever time is good for you.  Hope to see you there! 

 DAUGHTERS OF THE KING PRAYER REQUESTS  

Daughters of the King is meeting September 12th to update their monthly prayer list.  Please 
submit prayers in the offering plate or to a Daughter on the cards that are available in the back of 
the church. 

 FAMILY CHURCH TO START SEPTEMBER 23RD!  

 Every other Sunday starting Sunday September 23, 2012, families will meet in Blakely hall 
during the time the rest of the congregation participates in Liturgy of the Word. The families will 
have their own worship that will include songs, a reading of the Gospel, perhaps acted out, and 

then a craft or a game that extends the learning from that week. The families will then be 
received back into the sanctuary to participate in the Eucharist with the entire congregation. 

Family Worship will also be offered at our Gathering on Hamilton Street Tuesday nights to give 
another time for families to be together.Contact Eileen DeMings at eksullivan99@dpcv.org  or 

Lana Pieczynski  at lholland@rocketmail.com for more information. 

*********************  


